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June 28th, 2019 

 

 

Residents of Wanda Lane, Tobin Drive and Ronald Court 

 

Re:  Road Closures for Infrastructure Enhancements 

 

As part of water, wastewater and stormwater upgrades, as well as enhancements to area curb, gutter and 

sidewalk, Dexter Construction, on behalf of Halifax Water and Halifax Municipality, will require 

rolling/sectioned road closures on Wanda Lane, Tobin Drive and, Ronald Court.  

 

Wanda Lane will require a sectioned/rolling road closure beginning on or about Tuesday, July 2nd. The road 

closure will begin at the Bella Vista end and progress up Wanda Lane in sections approximately 30 meters 

in length. The closure will be in affect until mid/late October. Driveways in the work zone will be closed 

and no through traffic will be available. The sidewalk will remain open. 

 

Tobin Drive will require a road closure beginning on or about Tuesday, July 2nd between Wanda Lane and 

Christopher Avenue. The closure will be in affect until late September. During the closure, no pedestrian or 

vehicle through traffic will be available and there will be no access to Wanda Lane.  

 

A road closure will also be required from Christopher Avenue to the end of the cul-de-sac. This closure will 

begin on or about Wednesday, July 24th and end mid August. The road closure will be moving up the street 

as the pipe work progresses. During the closure, no vehicle through traffic will be available.  

 

Accommodations will be made for emergency vehicle access on all noted road closures. 

 

Traffic control barricades will be setup at either end of the road closures. On site personnel will also 

maintain communication with residents to help minimize disruption. Motorists are asked to use alternate 

routes. Motorists are also reminded that speed fines double in work zones. Sidewalks, where existing, will 

remain open for pedestrians. 

 

Please note, the closure dates provided above are estimates and dependant on a number of factors, including 

weather. 

  

We apologize for any inconvenience this necessary infrastructure improvement work may cause.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (902) 497-7701. 

 

 

Yours Truly, 

 

 

 

Jim Cash 

Project Manager, Dexter Construction 
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Cc, Ian Guppy, Halifax Water 

Peter Maynard, Halifax Water 

James Campbell, Halifax Water 

Dylan Hayne, Halifax 

Aaron Baillie, CBCL 

Evan Teasdale, Design Point 

Richard Salter, Dexter Construction 

 


